
 
 

 

DIACTMOND 
NEWSLETTER 

DECEMBER 2021 

Dear DIACTMOND Colleagues and Friends, 

Bellow an update regarding the progress in various 

aspects of the project.  

• The Project Midterm Report … 
has been examined and approved by the  

Research and Innovation Foundation (our funding 

body). In addition, other necessary adjustments 

on the project budget have been discussed in the 

Management Committee, asked and approved 

also by RIF. 

• Device testing … 
has gathered pace (WP4 - System Hardware, WP5-

In vitro testing of the system), the production of 

multiple devices is arranged for preparation 

towards the next phase of the project (the clinical 

testing).  

• System software. 
The relevant partners are collaborating for the 
completion of the tasks (WP6-System Software 
Development). The design is near completion  and 
first versions of the application have been 
produced.  
 
• Three abstracts were accepted and presented 

in … 

 the Joint Congress of the European Society for 

Clinical Hemorheology and Microcirculatin, the 

International Society of Biorheology and the  

 

 

 

 

 

 

International Society for Clinical Hemorheology in 

Fukuoka-Japan (on-line event): 

http://www.congre.co.jp/eschm-isch-

isb2021/index.html.  

 

That is all for now. We will keep you updated 
with more news soon. 
 
Dr. Stathis Kaliviotis 
DIACTMOND Coordinator 
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